
Memorandum of Understanding 

On 15th of October 2019, a Memorandum of Understanding was between Don Bosco College of 
Engineering (DBCE) and Cloud Counselage Pvt. Ltd. (CCPL) Mumbai.

Cloud Counselage Pvt. Ltd. (CCPL) an IT Services Company based in Mumbai and London which is in 
the business of Consultancy, Advisory and Career Counseling Services founded in February 2015. 

CCPL has agreed to undertake a career program for second, third and final year Computer 
Engineering students by conducting “Online Internship” on terms and conditions mutually agreed by 
DBCE and CCPL.

The students who enroll for the program will be made acquainted with current advanced 
technologies like Cloud Computing, Big Data, IoT, AI, Machine Learning, Blockchain, Android 
Development, Full Stack Web Development etc. based on individual preference or project 
requirements. 

The MoU was signed in the presence of Rev. Fr. Kinley D’Cruz, Director (DBCE), Dr. Neena 
Panandikar, Principal (DBCE) and Asst. Prof. Gaurang Patkar, HOD – Dept. of Computer Engineering 
(DBCE) along with Ms. Harshada Tople, Managing Partner at CCPL.


